
Alta-Aurelia Community School 
Spectator Guidelines For: 

High School Basketball 
 
1. Only 2 guests will be allowed to attend games per athlete on the team.  

- This mandate is for all schools in Iowa. 
 

2. Each athlete will be given 2 Passes to be used for the entire season. 
 - You must present these passes when entering the gym for a game. 
 - Passes will be numbered and have the athlete’s name on them. 
 - List of passes being accepted will be at ticket gates at both home and away games. 
 - You will still pay your regular entry fee for the game. 
 - Keep the passes for the entire season. 
 - JV Boys and Girls Basketball Passes will be RED. 
 - Varsity Boys and Girls Basketball Passes will be NAVY.  
 - Nights of just Boys or Girls games only the Girls or Boys passes will be accepted. 
  - For example: Dec. 21 is JV/V Girls.  Only the Girls JV and V passes will be accepted. 
 
4. Try to time your arrival to games near the approximate start time.   

- Some locations may completely clear the gym in between games.   
- I will do my best to have the activity calendar updated with specific start times.    

 
3. At the conclusion of JV games all spectators who do not have a son or daughter suiting up for the next JV 
game or Varsity games must leave the gym for the night.   At the conclusion of the Varsity Girls Game if you 
do not have a son or daughter suiting up for the Varsity Boys Game you must leave the gym for the night.   
 
4. Varsity passes do not allow you to go and watch JV games.  You must have a JV pass. 
 
5. All home JV and Varsity games will be streamed through the NFHS network.   

- This is an option for those unable to attend due to the state mandated seating  
   limitations. 
- A link to the NFHS network has previously been sent out and can be found on the  
  School website under the community tab. 
 

6. All spectators will be required to wear a mask during the entire contest. 
 
7. Please maintain at least six feet of distance between family groups while in the bleachers.  
 
8. IMPORTANT NOTE: Bring your passes when you attend away games.  Other schools may do things a little 
bit different and our fans are expected to respect the rules put in place when visiting other schools.  
 
These guidelines have been put in place to help keep everyone safe and to prevent the further spread of the 
virus.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Alta-Aurelia Administrative Team 


